
 Come and join us on     

Wednesday 2nd November for 

the first of our  

‘Share a Book’ sessions.  

 

All Apples and Cherries parents are invited to join us 

at the start of the school day for 15 minutes to share 

the love of books with your child. Please let your 

class teacher know if you plan to attend.  


